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Spexhall Parish Council 
 

A Meeting of the Parish Council was held on Friday, June 1st 2018 in the 
Village Hall, Spexhall at 7pm: 

 

Minutes: 

Present:   

Cllr. L. LeLean (Chairman); Cllr. N. Ellis (Vice-Chairman) and Cllr. J. Crick;  

Paul Widdowson (Clerk) was also present: There were no parishioners at the 
meeting. 

Apologies: 

Cllr. N. Roper; Cllr. L. Sharman and Cllr. R. Walker:  

1) To receive declarations of interest: 

There were no declarations of interest. 

2) Requests for dispensations: 

There were no requests for dispensations. 

3) Planning Matters:  
 
Proposal: Construction of Timber Garage: 
Address: St. Peter’s House, Wash Lane, Spexhall, Halesworth, Suffolk. IP19 0RQ. 
Reference: DC/18/1930/FUL 

The Council had no objections to the planning application. 

The Council believes that there is a footpath with a ‘right of way’ for the general 
public. The council hopes that the District Council Planning Committee will make sure 
that the new garage does not affect this ‘right of way’ or the footpath. 

Proposer: Cllr. N. Ellis:   Seconder: Cllr. J. Crick: 

The Meeting ended at 7-14pm: 


